
 

 

 

22nd September 2023 

 

 

This week at nursery, the 

children have been busy 

making some more self-

portraits!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They have been keen 

to talk about 

themselves and their 

friends, and we 

looked at differences 

between each other.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

Alex 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For showing independence 

and confidence 

 

Well done! 



 

 

School Open Mornings 

 

If you are considering your child joining St. 

John’s School in September 2024, you are 

invited to join us at one of our Open Mornings 

which will take place on: 

 

 Tuesday 17th October, 9.30am 

 Tuesday 31st October , 9.30am 

 Friday 3rd November,  9.30am 

 

Please book your place with the School Office 

on 01761 412019. 

The children have also enjoyed showing us their dance 

moves, using lots of physical moves to express their skills.  

 

We have been bringing stories to life using story 

props which the children have responded to by 

 re-telling stories, and repeating phrases alongside the 

props.  

 

We are beginning to introduce phonics to the pre-

school children too, starting with how to make different 

sounds with their voices.  

 

 
 

Forest School 

 

From next week, we will be starting some forest school activities in the 

woodland area. Therefore, can you please ensure your child has 

suitable footwear and waterproofs. Also a change of clothes may be 

required. If you would like any wellies to stay at nursery, please ensure 

they are labelled.   

Family Pictures 

 

Continuing our topic of 'All About Me', 

we will be talking about our families, 

and so if you have any family pictures 

that you would be happy to share 

please attach these to Tapestry so we 

can show and talk about them on our 

interactive whiteboard.  


